

PO Box 12-209 Wellington 6144 **P** +64 4 472 6881 **F** +64 4 499 3701 www.gcsb.govt.nz

A1350574

a start of the state of the start of the sta

29 January 2016

Joshua Grainger fyi-request-2012-23740e26@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Grainger

I refer to the letter sent to you dated 15 June 2015 and am now confirming that the Project CORTEX Privacy Impact Assessment (PIA) has been published on the GCSB website (www.gcsb.govt.nz). I also acknowledge the delay in responding to you and attach a copy of the PIA to this letter.

Yours sincerely

Lisa Fong

Acting Director